Retired train restored to former glory

Following painstaking work by Leisure and Cultural Services Department
conservationists, Diesel Electric Engine No. 60, or "Peter Quick", has been
restored and transferred to its new home at the Railway Museum.

News.gov.hk spoke with the conservation team to learn more about their
meticulous efforts and the challenges they faced in restoring and
transporting the engine. Meanwhile the museum outlined how its new exhibit
can enhance visitors' understanding of Hong Kong's railway history.

The story is available at www.news.gov.hk/eng/feature today (December
31) in text and video format.
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